
 

 
 
To:  Délįnę Beneficiaries in Yellowknife 

 
Date:  January 20th, 2016 
 
  6-10pm 
 
Re: Invitation to Workshop to review draft Law and Policies of the Dene Gha 

Gok’e rehkw’i (DGGR), also known as the Beneficiary Board. 
 
 
Attached is an invitation to a workshop on the evening of January 20th, 2016 at the Explorer 
Hotel in Yellowknife to review the draft Law and Policies of the Dene Gha Gok’e rehkw’i (DGGR), 
also known as the Beneficiary Board.  The same workshop is being held in Délįnę on January 
19th, 2016. This is intended for Délįnę Beneficiaries living in Yellowknife.  
 
We hope that you will be able to attend.  
 
Please advise Patricia Modeste via email at patricia_modeste@gov.deline.ca if you have any 
questions and to receive documents prior to the workshop.  
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Mahsi Cho, 

 
Danny Gaudet 
Chief Negotiator, Self-Government Office 
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Workshop – January 20, 2016 

Explorer Hotel, Yellowknife 

6-10pm 

Review and Feedback: draft Law and Policies of the Dene 
Gha Gok’e rehkw’i (DGGR) also known as Beneficiary 

Board 
Members of the Délįnę Self Government Team will be hosting an evening workshop to review 
the draft law and policies of the of the Dene Gha Gok’e rehkw’i (DGGR) also known as 
Beneficiary Board.  

This workshop is intended for Délįnę Beneficiaries living in Yellowknife.  

Objectives of the workshop are to: 

 Review the DRAFT Law and Policies;  

 Provide status updates on key projects; 

 Get feedback on the DRAFT Law and Policies. 

 

Please email Patricia Modeste at patricia_modeste@gov.deline.ca if you would like to receive 
workshop materials prior to the meeting.  
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